
Dear Coach, 
  
Thank you for entering XC’23 (the Pre-National XC meet) to be conducted at 
Panorama Farms on Saturday October 14, 2023. Attached you will find the names 
of teams that have been entered and confirmed participation in the XC’23 meet 
on October 14. Information regarding start times and boxes will be shared after 
September 23. 
  
At this time, there will be two scored races per gender (A and B race per gender). 
You will be allowed to compete a maximum of 9 student-athletes per gender 
which will be declared via Direct Athletics by October 9 at 5:00pm EST. There will 
be approximately 24 teams per gender in the A race. We will finalize the teams 
that will compete in the A or B races after September 24. Those designations will 
be determined based upon 2022 regional/national results and will be updated 
based upon the 2023 USTFCCCA 's Coaches’ poll. Start time will begin at 8:45am 
and the event will conclude at 11:15am. Teams will be permitted to procure two 
free parking passes per gender for official party van or bus parking at Panorama 
Farms. Only members of your official party with an official parking pass will be 
allowed vehicle access to Panorama Farms. There will be NO exceptions.  
  
We look forward to welcoming you all to Charlottesville and if you have any 
questions reach out.  
  

Important Spectator Information 

  
As a reminder, the University of Virginia will use a shuttle 
system for ALL spectators for the XC’23 Pre-National on 
October 14 and for the NCAA Championships on November 
18. There will be a $20, non-refundable admission fee which 
will include parking at Fashion Square Mall, entry into the 
event and a roundtrip ride on the shuttle service. All 
spectators must utilize the shuttle system by scanning a QR 
code and paying an admission fee (includes parking, entry to 
event, and roundtrip shuttle service). Tickets for the shuttle 



service must be made in advance of the event and there is a 
maximum capacity. More information will be available after 
September 24. Please share this information with all of your 
parents and friends.  
 


